
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 35 – 25th June 2010 

 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Year 5 PGL – Last weekend our Year 5 children went to Ross on Wye for a residential outdoor 
activity weekend. This is a great opportunity for the children to work as a team, overcome their fears 
and enjoy an exciting challenge.  A big thank you to Miss Mason, Miss Calcutt and Mrs Simms for 
coming along to look after us all in their free time! 
 
Food for Life – At the progress meeting this week we put together our application for the Bronze 
Level Award.  We have taken delivery of the table cloths, new plates and bowls that will be used for 
school dinners by the KS2 children in place of the flight trays in September.  
 
Governors – At our meeting on Tuesday Mr Millard was elected as the new Chair of Governors 
after Mrs Ballard stepped down as Chair after many years of dedicated leadership.  
 
Intercultural Service – Mrs Bent and Mrs Greygoose took a group of children to the Intercultural 
Service Art Workshop at Wellesbourne Primary School.  The children took part in a variety of 
avctivities looking at arts, craft and food from around the world. 
 
Golf – Some of our Year 5 children went to golf festivals this week.  Our team came second at 
Stratford Oaks.  Well done to all participants and thank you to parents for support and transport.  
 
Swimming – Year 3 swimming lessons have now finished for this school year. 
 
Class Photographs  – Please bring in orders by FRIDAY 2nd JULY at the latest. 
 
Tesco Tokens – Thank you for sending in 31613 Tesco tokens! They have now been sent off and 
we hope to receive resources for French, ICT and the outdoor area very soon. 
 
Second Hand School Uniform Shop  - Mrs Bevan will be holding A sale of school uniform will take 
place on Tues 6th July and Thurs 8th July in the school hall at 3.20pm 
 
Dates for your Diary  

• Foundation & KS1 Sports Day - Tuesday 20th July at 9.30am 
• KS2 Sports Day – Wednesday 21st July at 9.30am 
• Parents Evening (to discuss reports) – 14th July by appointment after school  
• Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Friday 23rd July at 9.30am 

   
Book of the Week  –  Mrs Mills’ class have enjoyed reading ‘King of the Cloud Forests’ by Michael 
Morpurgo.  As Ashley and Uncle Sung flee China when Japan invades they encounter some 
strange creatures in the Himalayas. We are waiting to find out what they are! 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



                     
Newsflash 

Friday 25th June 2010 
 

Cake donations 
We would be very grateful of any cake donations for the stall at the Summer Fayre.  These 
can be brought into school on the morning of Friday 9th July-thank you! 
 
*Children’s Disco-Monday 19th July* (new date) 
Due to a double booking in the school hall, the disco has had to change date. We apologise 
for any inconvenience and hope you are still able to come!  Tickets will be on sale from 
3.10pm daily; NEXT WEEK ONLY priced £2.50 to include a drink and biscuit.  Please see a 
member of the BSA or your class rep with the correct money. 
Reception/Key Stage 1 – 6.00-7.15pm 
Key Stage 2 – 7.30-8.45pm 
    
Phoenix cards 
The next date for ordering is 23rd July.  Brochures are available from and should be returned 
to the office, or contact Gill Squires on 07773 333378. 
 
Plastic milk bottle tops 
We would like to help a child who has outgrown their wheelchair, by collecting plastic milk 
bottle tops. Please wash them and take your collection to Lorraine Edmonds in the Nursery. 
Thank you very much for your help. 
 
Raffle tickets 
We have some great prizes including a Nintendo Wii, Weekend stay at a hotel, Hatton 
Country World tickets and more…Please return to the office, your completed stubs and 
correct money, in a sealed envelope marked BSA raffle.  If you are unable to do this, please 
return the tickets-if you are able to sell more, they are available at the office. Thank you! 
 
Tombola Day & 50p Fundraising trail  
Thank you very much for all the tombola donations and 50p’s you collected this week.   We 
made some great “lion” trails on the playground and raised £229!  (Watch out for the photos 
on our notice board). 
  
Dates for your diary 
“World Cup” Summer Fayre – Friday 9th July 6pm 
AGM – Tuesday 21st September 7.30pm 
 
Juliette Haerle 
07857 823456 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
 




